

LEARN

March 2025 Newsletter









The children got very excited over the last few weeks, dressing up for our storyland and world book day, and science week was just fantastic. The term is not finished though, we still have Mother's Day celebrations and the Easter Bonnet parade!

Mother's Day celebrations: Wednesday 26th March, 9am- 10.15am

The children can't wait to welcome their mums at Pre-school on Wednesday 26th March at 9am.We hope you can join us even if your child does not usually attend Wednesdays. If you are unable to attend please let us know.

Easter Bonnet parade: Friday 4th April, 9am

Friday Parents are welcome to watch the Easter Bonnet parade in the Infant school hall at 9am on Friday 4th April. In this instance, we apologise but cannot extend the invitation to all our parents due to the lack of space. For this event, you can create a hat with your child at home or we will do one at Pre-school.



Questionnaire feedback

We would like to thank everyone who completed our questionnaire and value your feedback. We are pleased to report that you find Newdigate Pre-school to be a happy and positive environment, with a variety of activities offered. You commented that the staff are supportive and caring, and enjoy the updates. Unfortunately, we are not in a position to offer breakfast club for our age group, however once in reception, the children who attend Newdigate Infant school, will be able to access breakfast club from 8am. We will contact you individually with regards to the skills you have listed that may be of interest to our children.

We are looking forward to continue working with you to provide a caring, stimulating and challenging environment where your children can flourish to the best of their abilities.



Health form

We would like to remind everyone it is essential you pass on any information about your child's past and present health, well being and family circumstances when it happens or any past history so that we can update our records and act accordingly Thank you in advance for your cooperation.



SEN Parents Peer Support

A safe understanding space for parents of children with special educational needs to connect with others and share experiences to support each other. Weekly on Mondays (term-time only) at 9.30am to 10.30am at The Jam Place, Hamilton House, 299 Kingston Rd, Leatherhead KT22 2FP.



We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Danielle Coomber has joined Newdigate Preschool team. Mrs Coomber is a qualified member of staff who has experience working with the early years over the last 10 years in various settings. Mrs Moloney (Jorgiee's mum) has also joined our bank staff. We are sure you will join us in welcoming them both to our community.



Spring term	
Mother's Day celebrations	Wednesday 26 th March 2025, 9am
Easter Bonnet parade	Friday 4 th April 2025, 9am
Last day of term	Friday 4 th April 2025, 3pm
Summer term	
Start of Summer term	Tuesday 22 nd April 2025
Half term	26 th – 30 th May 2025
Father's Day celebrations	Wednesday 11 th June 2025, 9am
Sports Day	Wednesday 25 th June 2025
Graduation Ceremony	Wednesday 9 th July 2025
(Squirrels only)	
Last day of term	Friday 19 th July 2025

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continuous support

Mrs Strudley, Miss Clark, Mrs Walsh, Mrs Coomber